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13 January 2025  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Skills and Beyond University of Surrey | Monday 20th January 
    
We’re delighted to say we have an opportunity for Yr 9 students to attend a day making connections 
between study options/choices and their attributed career pathways. Hear from current university 
students about their education experience and career aspirations.  
 
The trip is completely free to attend, and a complimentary lunch will be provided by the University. We 
will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 09:00am and returning for around 3.10pm. There are 
only 30 spaces available for this activity.  
  
Students should wear school uniform and bring their pencil cases, a water bottle and snack for the 
break. This event is part of the University’s Surrey STARS initiative to support with GCSE attainment. 
 
This trip is free of charge, however, to enable your child to participate, please complete the 
emergency contact and medical details section on your ParentPay account. You are also asked 
if you agree to your child being photographed/recorded which may be used on social media. 
Please complete this information by midday Friday 17th January 2025. 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate in contacting me via email at 

Richard.Lake@kgaeasthampstead.uk 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Richard Lake 
Assistant Headteacher Careers & Business 
 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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